
In Year 1, we celebrated Safer Internet Day by looking at what to do if

something comes up online which makes us unhappy. We gathered together

to introduce the day with an assembly from Mr Gouldbourne discussing the

theme.

In our classes, we sorted scenarios into safe and unsafe and we then looked

at who our trusted adults are. We created our

own posters showing others what to do if they

feel unsafe or scared.


